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Live Music Now 

Thursday 20th July 
Children across school enjoyed an interactive 

performance from Live Music Now musicians,  Edward 

Robinson and  Rachel Fright. 

Mohammed Shahid said, “It was fantastic! It was so good!” The 

Nursery children said they loved ringing the bells and being the 

butterfly.   

Key stage Two children enjoyed some opera singing and wrote 

their own verses to a song and then performed it. Mohammed 

Sirat in Y3 said, “It was really good.” 

 

Attendance Party 
19th July 

Classes 1T and 6G won the Attendance Prize this 

year. The children enjoyed an ice-cream and enjoyed 

playing with their friends. 

Well done to both classes!  

 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
Thursday 20th July 

 
The Year 6 children 
performed The Jungle 
Book to their parents – 
the performance was 
amazing!  There were 
many rising stars ready 
for the stage! After 
the show, there was an 
emotional farewell as 
children were given the 
traditional Burnley 
Brow dictionary! Zain said, “It is a memory I will 
keep for a lifetime! I have grown in confidence – 
I never thought I could be Mowgli!”  

House Prize 

Tuesday 18th July 
 

The rain did not stop the fun as Falcon House 

won the end of year House Prize and had a 

lovely afternoon having a carpet picnic! Well 

done Falcon! Sahill in 

Year 4 said, “I was so 

proud that we won! 

The jam sandwiches 

were delicious!”  
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Summer Holiday School will close on Tuesday 25th  July at 2pm and will open on Tuesday 
5th September. Have a lovely Summer. 

If any parent/carer would like any information that is not on this newsletter or in letters sent home, please feel free to call 
into the office or speak to class teachers at the end of the day. Remember, we have lots more information on our website! 

Summer Fair 
13th July  

Despite the rain,  a wonderful time was had by all who 
attended our Summer Fair.  Families had the 
opportunity to buy food, cakes, play games and even 
be part of our photo booth! 
 
Thank you again to our wonderful home cooks who made 
food for us to sell at the fair – it was definitely one of our 
most popular stalls!  
 
We raised over £1,500. Thank 
you for your continued support. 

Spanish Themed Day 
Tuesday 4th July 

 

The children had a  lovely 
day. Each Year group learnt 
about a different country 
where Spanish is spoken.  The children 
also enjoyed a Spanish lunch. 
 

100% Attendance all Year 

Monday 23rd July 

The children enjoyed a meal at Pizza Hut. We had lots of 

pizza, lots of drink and lots and lots of ice-cream with lots 

of different toppings! Dawud in 2B said he  had room for  a 

KFC if we could go there next! 

Llandudno Parent's Trip 

Monday 17th July 
 

The return of our annual parent’s trip!  It was a 
successful day with over 40 parents.  It rained but 
this did not spoil the fun. Parents were able to explore 
the beach, the pier, the funicular railway and mostly 

avoided the seagulls! New 
friendships were made and 
some parents have already 
made plans to visit with 
their children.   

Uniform 

Thank you  to all the parents who attended the meeting 

about uniform. The PowerPoint is 

available in the website. Please ensure 

your child wears the correct uniform in 

September. 

OFSTED INSPECTION 

The school was inspected on Thursday 20th and 

Friday 21st July. We are very proud of the 

children. Thank you for your support. The report is 

due in September. 


